
  
Gathered in Christ to Give, Serve, Lead and Connect. 
 
 
 
Dear , 
 
The Picture Directory Committee is reaching out to all known individuals with a connection to Good Shepherd 
Lutheran Church to let you know a new photo directory is being created this summer. Besides providing 
information to register to take your or your family’s image, this is also a great time to update the church roster 
and make changes in contact information for the office. 
 

                                                                                                                        

 
Scan QR Code OR 
Call (608) 788-0450 OR   
Register Online https://book.usesession.com/s/OmtPGuG1g7 
 
Harmann Studios welcomes you being unique in your photo session by including pets, props, or personality 
clothing! Afterwards, at the church, you will view all portraits and select the image you like best to ensure 
satisfaction. If you do not select a portrait, your name and contact information can be included in the Directory 
Roster from the Session Card. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Photo Directory Committee:  Kay Becker, Judy Brockman, Sue Bugge, Kathy Johnson (Chair), Kim Johnson, 
Ann Keuper, Lori Lowell, Michelle Schaefer, and Sara Wrobel 
      

 
4141 Mormon Coulee Rd   La Crosse, WI  54601 

608.788.0450                                                                                                                        gslacrosse.org 

SCHEDULE 

Good Shepherd Photo Dates: 

 
Tuesday, May 27th 1-8pm 
Wednesday, May 28th 1-8pm 
Thursday, May 29th 1-8pm 
Friday, May 30th 11am-6pm 

      UPDATES 

Directory listings are a great way to put a name to a familiar face. This can also be a time of 

reflection and action, joining the active Good Shepherd members within this caring church.  

If you have been inactive, indicated being a potential member, or a friend of Good Shepherd, 

you will find the Membership Form to make Good Shepherd your active church home.   

Thank you for your participation and giving within Good Shepherd. 

Life can bring relocation, a change to your church of worship, becoming homebound, or 

something that affects your ability to participate at Good Shepherd. In an effort to keep our 

records accurate, please contact the office if you’ve had such a change. 

 CHURCH HOME 

These photography dates are quickly approaching! Register soon to ensure the date and time 

that works best for you or your family. Keep in mind that rescheduling may be challenging! 


